
From: Ann Bacher <abacher@karis.org> 

Sent: June 9, 2025 12:18 PM 

To: Mayor <mayor@portcolborne.ca> 

Cc: Lisa Tritton <ltritton@karis.org> 

Subject: Belongathon 

 

Dear Mayor Bill Steele 

On behalf of Karis Disability Services, we would like to extend our sincere thanks for 

your presence and support during the opening ceremonies of 

our Belongathon fundraiser on Saturday.   

Your participation added a meaningful touch to the event, and we were honoured to 

have you join us in recognizing the importance of inclusion, community, and care for 

others. Your words and presence helped set a positive tone for the day and along with 

the beautiful weather, the day was a success! 

Thanks to the efforts of our community — and with your support — funds raised through 

Belongathon will help local families attend Family Camp and contribute to the creation 

of a much-needed physiotherapy room in Kenya. 

Thank you again for being part of this special day and for standing with us as we work 

to build communities where everyone belongs. 

Warm regards, 

Lisa Tritton and Ann Bacher, Area Managers 

Karis Disability Services  

Ann Bacher (She/Her)  

Area Manager  

West District  
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